FY 2018 Recommended Budget
Budget Question

Board Question #: 10

BUDGET QUESTION: How many students with/in the school system have an IEP. Of those on
an IEP, how many are being provided special services within the schools? What type of
services are being provided and by who, agency, department, etc.? Can you provide a cost for
each service per child? Can you provide any trend information/data?

RESPONSE: Students found eligible for Special Education are required by Federal law
(Individuals with Disabilities in Education Improvement Act IDEIA) and State Regulations
(Virginia Regulations Governing Programs for Students with Disabilities) to receive services. It
is illegal for public entities, receiving federal, state, and local monies to deny students with
disabilities services in the educational setting.

Please see the documentation provided in response to Question #9.



